
CIVILWORKS NEW ENGLAND 
181 WATSON ROAD 

P.O. BOX 1166 
DOVER, NH 03821-1166 

PHONE: 603.749.0443 

 

TRANSMITTAL 

To: 
  
Marcia Goodnow 
Planning Board Chair 
Madbury, NH 
13 Town Hall Road 
Madbury, NH 03823 
 

From: 

 

   

  Stephen J. Haight, PE 

  Civilworks New England 

 

Phone:   (603) 749-0443 Date: 09/28/2022 

Re: 
 
3 Lot Residential Subdivision 
Zeland Schwartz Revocable Trust 
14 Huckins Road. 
 

  

 Comments:   

Hi Marcia, 

 Attached please find the following documents for the October 5, 2022 Planning Board 
Meeting:   

 Response to Town Review Comments Dated September 1, 2022 

 Proposed Draft Deed – Revised, 

 Homeowner Packet – Revised, 

 Subdivision Plan Set – Revised, 

 

A copy of this submittal package will be delivered to the Town Hall Thursday, September 29, 2022. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Stephen J. Haight P.E 

 


